

## Club Welfare Officer Drop Ins

starting on the 3rd September 2024

Active Humber are running regular drop-in sessions for club welfare officers starting on the 3rd September 2024.

Whether it's sharing best practices, seeking advice, or simply networking with peers, these informal sessions aim to support and strengthen the welfare officer community.

No registration is required; simply drop in on the first Tuesday of every month using the QR codes. (Please note these are online teams meetings)

12pm - 1pm



6pm - 7pm

